
 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CITY OF JONESVILLE RESIDENTS ARE REMINDED TO BAG, BARREL, OR BUNDLE FOR WEEKLY 

YARD WASTE COLLECTION 

 

Weekly yard waste collection will begin for residential homes in the City of Jonesville on May 1st 

and will continue through October 27th.  Residents are reminded that all materials placed for 

weekly collection must be placed in biodegradable paper bags, labelled barrels or bundles.  

Loose materials will not be picked up during the weekly collection.  Tree limbs and brush must 

be trimmed to lengths of not more than five feet and bundled.  The maximum weight of each 

package or bundle is 50 pounds.  Quantities greater than a pick-up truck load will not be 

collected. 

 

Residents with larger quantities of brush and yard waste left over from winter storms may 

request that a dump truck be delivered to their house that they may load themselves.  Trucks 

are available on a first-come basis during working hours of the Department of Public Works.  

Contact City Hall at (517) 849-2104 to reserve a truck.   

 

All materials for pick up must be placed at the edge of the street no later than 7:30 a.m. the 

scheduled day of collection and not more than one day prior to collection.  Please do not place 

materials in the street. 

 

To view a list of materials eligible for collection or to get the collection schedule for your 

neighborhood, visit www.jonesville.org, or contact City Hall.  

 

### 

 

Contact Information: 

Jeff Gray, City Manager 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

(517) 849-2104 

(517) 849-9037 fax 

jgray@jonesville.org  

 


